
 
 

Connecticut Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board 
 

Volunteer board members advising agencies of the state on policies, programs, and 
facilities for bicycles and pedestrians.  

 
2800 Berlin Turnpike  �  Newington, CT 06111-4113 

ctbikepedboard@gmail.com 

 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

The  
July 26, 2016 Regular Meeting 

of the Connecticut Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board 
has been cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for August 23rd, 2016  

 
Please check the following website for postings of agendas for regular and special meetings: 

 
http://www.ct.gov/dot/cwp/view.asp?a=3535&Q=575470 

 
 


